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Roadside Tolling for the I-10 Mobile River Bridge and Bayway Projects 

Potential Proposers 

May 1, 2023 

This notification is to inform potential Proposers of a change that will be forthcoming in the Request for 

Qualifications and Proposals (RFQ/RFP) for the Roadside Tolling for the I-10 Mobile River Bridge and Bayway 

Projects (the Project) regarding prequalification.  The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is revising 

the RFQ/RFP to be consistent with the following information about the prequalification process for the Project:  

Any firm on the proposer’s team that is anticipated to perform design services as part of this project must be 

prequalified with ALDOT through its prequalification process for design services. The Proposer or any Principal 

Participant, Major Participant, or subcontractors will not be asked to be prequalified for construction.  If the 

Proposer or any Principal Participant will not be responsible for performing design services, then the Proposer or 

Principal Participant may be asked by ALDOT to provide information as to its ability to do business in the State 

of Alabama and its financial solvency after the delivery of the Proposal and prior to the shortlist date.  

The RFQ/RFP will be updated to reflect this change. 

 
 

ALDOT’s Authorized Representative for these Projects is: 

Edwin Perry III 

Re: Mobile River Bridge Project 

Email: MRBBProcurement@dot.state.al.us  

 

Alabama Department of Transportation  

1701 I-65 West Service Road North 

Mobile, AL 36618  

 

As a reminder, all Project communications must be between the Proposer PPC and the ALDOT Authorized 

Representative, Edwin Perry III. 

 

 

 

 

 

ALDOT reserves the sole right, without incurring any liability, to change any aspect of the proposed procurement 

described above, including the right not to proceed with the procurement and/or the right to proceed in a 

different manner or on a different timeline than as described above. Capitalized terms used but not defined in 

this letter shall have the meanings set forth in the Request for Qualifications and Proposals, Roadside Tolling for 

the I-10 Mobile River Bridge and Bayway Projects, issued April 13, 2023 (the “RFQ/RFP”).   Nothing in this letter 

modifies or alters the terms of the RFQ/RFP, including ALDOT’s reserved rights thereunder, and such terms shall 

remain in full force and effect. 


